Dear Fourth Graders,

| am thrilled to be welcoming you to fourth gradel | am very excited
to have each and every one of you in my class this year. Fourth grade is
full of exciting topics to explore and learn!

There is a general supply list for all fourth graders posted on our
school website. Instead of the composition notebooks, | would ask that
you purchase a 1%-2 inch binder and dividers. If you'd like to donate to
the class, we can always use extra pencils, tissues, paper towels and
Clorox wipes. Donations of any extra supplies are greatly appreciated!

We will have snack time every day. Please make sure to bring
something healthy and nutritious. Drinks should be kept to only water. |
encourage you to bring a refillable water bottle.

Fourth grade covers many interesting units, but requires us to use
reading strategies and multiplication facts that we have previously
learned. It is very important that over the next few weeks of summer, you
continue to read daily and practice your multiplication facts.

| look forward to meeting all of you in just a few short weeks! We are
going to have a fabulous year!

Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Mrs. Comizio







